Alex Smith
103 King Henry’s Road, Flat 2
Primrose Hill, London
NW3 3QX

8 November 2017
RE:  Planning application 2017/4239/P

Attention: David Peres Da Costa (david.peresdacosta@camden.gov.uk)

Dear David,
I recently bought my flat at 103 King Henry’s Road earlier this year.  I am absolutely dismayed at the planning application that has been submitted to add a floor for 9 houses directly across from my flat.  My ground floor flat has only one window to the exterior and faces the houses in question – that is the only natural light I get in my flat so to have all the houses directly across the road add one additional story would have a dramatic impact on the amount of sunlight I get in the flat and would dramatically reduce my enjoyment of my home.  I also think it is completely out of character with the street and would severely negatively impact the general atmosphere and look of the street. 
I would like to be notified of how this planning application proceeds and have the ability to voice my concerns in person.  I can be contacted on 07717 850 598 or by email at alexsmith53@hotmail.com  

Kind regards,



Alex Smith

